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Human Resources Department 
3280 Progress Drive, Suite 100  
Orlando, FL    32826-3229 
 
 
September 14, 2018 
 
 
Dear AFSCME Member: 
 
 
This has been a big year of change and growth for UCF. Our success is due in large part to the 
work you do every day to make UCF one of America’s foremost universities.  
  
In recognition of your efforts, I am pleased to report that the UCF Board of Trustees has 
approved an agreement to extend a 2% across-the-board salary increase for all AFSCME 
members who meet eligibility criteria. This is the same percentage salary increase extended to 
A&P and non-unit USPS employees this year.  
  
Raises were effective September 7 and will be reflected in paychecks starting September 28. 
Please visit the Human Resources website for more information.  
  
With your partnership, I look forward to the year ahead and the many opportunities we have 
for the growth and success of our employees. 
  

Sincerely,  

  

 

Maureen Binder, MBA, SPHR, SHRM-SCP 

Associate Vice President and Chief HR Officer 

 

https://hr.ucf.edu/files/2018-19-Guidelines-for-2-ATB-AFSCME-in-unit-USPS-1.pdf

